
Belfast School Fundraising Society 

January 23, 2017 6:30pm
 Belfast School Learning Commons

Lori Kariga  karigaboys@gmail.com – president
Cell 587-892-6645 or Home 403-235-4911

Beth Reinhart vice president
Fundraising / Council email: belfastfundraisingsociety@gmail.com 

1. Meeting Called to Order at:  7:59pm      
2. Approval of November 24, 2016 Minutes Amber Anderson-Godfrey, Ronda Beset 

seconds 
3. Old Business or New Business 

• No Motions 

4. Treasurer Report given by Tabatha  

 General  Account Balance Forward   $    4309.50  
 Casino    Account Balance Forward   $ 60,122.22 (smart boards have been 

ordered)    
5. Updates     

• Our Bottle Donation Campaign at present has a balance of $158.15 in 
our Charitable Account at Monterey Bottle Depot as of January 19, 2017. 
We picked up some recycling from the school on January 19, 2017, these 
bottles were from the Concession during the Production. The amount 
was $ 76.20. 

• Concession Update from Rockin’  Tale of Snow White and would like to 
thank all volunteers. 

a. Our profit was $ 920.00 
• Teacher Appreciation  

a. Corrine is working on Invitations and Beth on the thank 
you cards. 

b. Lori is working on vouchers for Teachers 
c. Tabatha is overseeing food and volunteers. 

• Art Raffle Update  
We have been given an opportunity to work alongside and collaborate 
with WE Care for this fundraiser. We feel this is a great opportunity to 
work with this passionate group of students and support the important 
work that WE Care does. As this is collaborative we will be donating half 
of the proceeds in the format of a cheque to WE Care at the conclusion 
of the event. 

It will be held on March 23-24, 2017 during Parent Teacher 
Conferences.   

Council has received the following pieces so far, they are displayed at 
the meeting. We are very excited to learn more on the classroom pieces 
in the coming weeks and hope to have a report for February’s meeting.  

a. Log Cabin Bird House 
b. Mixed Media Painting 
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c. Children’s Handmade Dinosaur Quilt. 
• Spring Flowers registration has been completed with Devry again, 

exciting news they have added veggies. We are also in the process of 
getting our delivery date, I will know by the end of this week what that 
date is. Trying for delivery date before Mother’s Day. Will know before 
the end of this week.  

Open the floor for other questions and suggestions.  

Students want to know what we are fundraising for. How do we do this? Presentation? 
 They worked to raise the money, where or what is it going towards? 

Meeting Adjourned at: 8:19pm             
Next Meeting:  February 27, 2017 
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